The quickest and easiest way to write to your MP is to use www.writetothem.com to find their details and send them a message directly. It is always good to personalise your letter as much as possible so please add your own thoughts and feelings-the below is just a suggestion.
Dear XXXXX,

For many years I have supported the Chagossian people in their long campaign to win the right to return to their homeland.  Next Wednesday (28 October) I would like you to support the campaign on my behalf by attending a debate on the future of Chagossians in Westminster Hall between 4:30-5:30PM.

Chagossians were forced from their homeland in the late sixties and early seventies so a US military base could be built. In exile, they suffered severe poverty and hardship owing to systematic neglect by Governments of all colours.

Successive Governments have continued to deny Chagossians the right to return, but right now is the perfect opportunity to support a fair return programme. An independent study commissioned by the Government has shown that resettlement can be a success. The Government has accepted this and it is now just a question of political will.

For more information please contact the UK Chagos Support Association or the Chagos Islands All-Party Parliamentary Group. Either will be happy to supply materials to support your contribution to the debate. 

You can contact UK Chagos Support Association via contact@chagossupport.org.uk or on 07474385386, or you can contact APPG Coordinator David Snoxell on [image: image1.png]


drsnoxell@gmail.com.

I look forward to your reply and hope you can make it on the debate. If you can not I would appreciate it if you used other means to support the Chagossian people at this critical point in their long struggle.

Best regards,

XXXXXYour NameXXXX
